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Dear Parents, 

 

Below is a list of dates for our Christmas events – details to follow: 

 

Friday 8th Dec  1.30 Xmas Decorations Afternoon 

 2.30 Family Christmas Sing-a-long 

 

Monday 11th Dec Xmas Post Box opens 

 Raffle Tickets go on sale 

 1.30 - 6.00 Parent Consultations YR, Y1, Y2 + Y3 

 

Tuesday 12th Dec *Reception Performance 

 1.30 - 6.00 Parent Consultations Y4, Y5 + Y6 

 

Wednesday 13th Dec Xmas Dinner YR, Y1 + Y2 

 9.00 + 2.00  Y1 + Y2 Carol Concert 

 

Thursday 14th Dec YR, Y1 + Y2 Pantomime 

 Xmas Dinner Y3, Y4, Y5 + Y6 

 

Friday 15th Dec Xmas Jumper Day 

 2.00 Y3 Carols 

 Xmas Raffle 

 

Mon 18th Dec YR, Y1, Y2, Y3 + Y4 Parties 

 3.00 Book Exchange 

 

Tuesday 19th Dec Y5 + Y6 Parties 

 3.00 – 6.00 Busy Bears Xmas Parties and Staff Talent Show 

 

Wed 20th Dec School Breaks Up - usual finish time 

 

 

 

 

Cont’d/…  
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*No pre-school children or babies will be allowed at this performance.  If you find it impossible 

to get your child minded, there will be a very limited number of seats available, for the dress 

rehearsals on Monday 11th December at 10.00. 

 

As you are aware, there have been a lot of articles in the newspapers and discussions as to 

whether parents should be allowed to take photographs and videos of their children during 

school plays.  We have consulted with Essex County Council and have adopted their directive 

which is to continue to allow parents to video or photograph school plays.  A condition of this 

is that they are not placed on Facebook or any other social networking site. 

 

However, if any parent is unhappy, they have the right to withdraw their child from the 

production.  I do hope that no parent feels this is necessary.  The children have been working 

really hard and are looking forward to performing for you. 

 

 

 Busy Bears opens 7.15 am – 6.00 pm: 

  Thursday 21st December 2017 

 Friday 22nd December 2017 

 Tuesday 2nd January 2018 

   

 

 

 The school re-opens on WEDNESDAY 3RD JANUARY 2018 

  

 

 

Looking forward to seeing you all at our Christmas events! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 


